
Memo for Members – March 3, 2020 

 

GHF Scholarship Program -  
The Golden Horseshoe CHF is now accepting applications for their Diversity 
Scholarship Program. You could receive up to $5000.00 towards your post secondary 
education. This is open to:  

• students graduating from high school and entering full time 
Canadian College or University,  

• students who are currently enrolled in college/university or  

• anyone returning to college/university after a break.  
 
There is no age limit to apply. Email request to ghchf@primus.ca or you can print              
your application at www.ghchf.ca  
Deadline is May 11th, 2020.  
Contact the office if you require any assistance or more information 

 

Garbage Clean Up and Curb Appeal  

We cannot stress enough the importance of keeping the exterior of your 

unit clear of garbage and debris, not just for curb appeal, but to help deter 

the rodents, pest and wildlife.  

Recycle bins, green bins and garbage containers should not be left in front 

your units. These are to be kept in your enclosed backyard or garage.   

Toys, bikes, chairs and tables should be put away when you are finished 

with them and not left on the front lawns.   

Driveways are meant for your properly plated and insured vehicle and should not be 

used as storage. If you require bulk pick-up of unwanted items, you must call the city at 

905-546-2489 and make arrangements prior to putting things out.  

Grocery Carts – If you bring a grocery cart on to the property, you are responsible for 

returning it to the store. Carts are not to be left on co-op property.  

Dog Poop – Members not cleaning up after their dogs continues to be an issue. Please 

be advised that should the city or animal control be called about it, any fines or clean up 

fees will be billed back to the responsible member.  

Thank you for helping to keep our co-op clean and presentable.  

 

Parking ~ There is it be NO parking on the grass areas of the co-op. If you do not have 

space in your driveway, then you must park out on the street. Members on Limeridge 

are asked to be mindful not to drive up on the grass when pulling their vehicle up to the 

mailboxes. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation 

Management 
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